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Currently health services in our area, North West NSW, are declining and it is believed that not 
enough funding is being spent on our health services. Narrabri and Wee Waa deserve better. Our 
contribution to GDP is significant and yet many people are moving away and not wanting to live in 
our area due to poor health services. Country people deserve the same health treatment as those 
that live in more urban areas. 


